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Who is eligible?
If you are aged 65 or older, or are disabled and cannot use public transportation, and are a resident of Sugar Grove Township or Aurora Township, you may qualify. If you have questions concerning your eligibility, call Aurora Township at 630-892-1999.
What is the cost?

Rides cost $4.00 for the first 10 miles and $1.50 for each additional mile. Fare is cash only, and client must have exact change.

Where can I go?

The Ride in Kane service can take you to doctor appointments, grocery shopping, and other necessities within Aurora, Sugar Grove and Kane County. 
I’m in a wheelchair. Can I still use the service?

Absolutely! The Ride in Kane service utilizes buses that are equipped with wheelchair lifts for those in wheelchairs, power chairs, or those unable to climb the stairs. Please note, the service is curb to curb. If you cannot get out to the bus, you will need to have a caregiver help you. The caregiver may also travel with you at no additional cost.
How can I get a ride?

To use the service, you need to be registered. You can call 630-892-1999 and ask for Melissa, Mark, or Josue for registration information.* 

*please allow 7-10 days for your registration to be processed prior to scheduling a ride
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